
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

9. PARKLANDS/QUEENSPARK YOUTH WORKING PARTY 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Recreation Adviser on the activities and 

achievements of the Parklands/Queenspark Youth (PQY) working party and the future of the project 
and working party. 

 
 The Board resolved to: 

 
 1. Receive the information. 
 
 2. Commend the Parklands/Queenspark Youth working party members for their ongoing support 

and commitment to the project since September 2003. 
 
 3. Consider funding a Youth Events Fund from the 2006/07 Project fund, of which one event would 

be held annually in the Parklands/Queenspark area. 
 
 4. Prepare an entry about the Parklands/Queenspark Youth project for consideration for the best 

practice awards at the next Community Boards’ Conference in 2007. 
 
 


